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SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN 

SEMINARY LIBRARY 
OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

September 14 - 18, 1987 

Monday, September 14 

7:30 - 9:00 PM 

Tuesday, September 15 

7:00 - 8:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

4:30 PM 

5:00 PM 

7:00 - 9:00 PM 

7:00 - 8:15 PM 

7:45 - 9:00 PM 

Wednesday, September 16 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, September 17 

10:00 AM 

6:00 PM 

Friday, September 18 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

DECEMBER GRADUATES: 

before October 1. 

xv, 4 

Reconciliations meeting. Ledford multi-purpose room. 

Georgia Club meeting. Cafeteria. 

Chapel: Missionary Day: Mildred Blankenship, 
Assistant Dir., Church and-Community Ministries Dept., 
HMB. Binkley. 

Deadline to submit applications for fall scholarships. 

Habitat For Humanity Support Club. Cafeteria. 

MBTI Workshop. Ledford, Multi-purpose room. 

Seminary Youth - Junior High. Bethea Room, Appleby. 

Seminary High. Bethea Room, Appleby. 

Chapel: Henry Lang~ord, retired pastor, Richmond, VA. 
Binkley. 

Chapel: Robert L. Richardson, Jr., Professor of 
Supervised Ministry. Binkley. 

Peace Pilgrimage meeting. Cafeteria. 

Mixer, sponsored by Middler class, for student body. 
Multi-purpose room, Ledford. Every6rie welcome. 

"Women in the Academy." Ann Neil. Bethea room, 
Appleby. (See notice). 

Seniors who anticipate graduating in December '87 
must complete a graduation application in the Registry 

ATTENTION DECEMBER Friday, September 18th, will be the last day to re-
GRADUATES: ceive payments for the rental of Graduation Caps and 

Gowns and for the purchase of Graduation Announcements. 
Payments may be made at the Customer Service Desk in the Baptist Book Store. 

GEORGIA STUDENT 
SCHOLARSHIPS: 

Fulltime students (at least 10 semester hours) who are 
Georgia residents may qualify for a special scholarship 
provided by the Georgia Baptist Foundation. Scholar-

ships are $150 per semester and are applied directly to seminary accounts. 
Students should be endorsed by a church affiliated with the Georgia Convention or 
provide a letter showing dates of affiliation with their home church in Georgia. 
New students will need to complete an application in the Student Affairs office, 
Ledford. Previous recipients will not need to re-apply. Application deadline: 
Tuesday, Sept. 15. 

FALL ELECTIONS: Fall elections will be held Tues., Sept. 29th and Wed., 
Sept. 30. Applications are available in the Student 

Affairs office and will be accepted there until the September 22 deadline. 

(OVER) 



FALL SCHOLARSHIPS: Tuesday, Sept. 15, 4:30. p.m. is the deadline to submit 
applications to the Student Affairs office for fall 

scholarships. 
emergencies! 

No applications will be accepted after this date. Plan your 

CORRECTION: Please note on the Library Calendar that was placed in 
campus mail boxes there is an error: Under "Regular 

Schedule" it should read: Friday 7:45 a.rn. - 8:30 p.m. We regret the error and 
hope it has not caused inconvenience to anyone. 

YOUTH MINISTRY Fri., Sept. 18 at 10:00 a.m. in Appleby 205 there will 
FELLOWSHIP: be a meeting of those who expressed interest in the 

Youth Ministry Fellowship. There has been a good 
response to organizing this fellowship and we hope you will join us as we begin 
making plans. For more information, call David Holland - 556-2376. 

ADULT BASIC Volunteers are needed to teach adults to read in the 
EDUCATION: Adult Basic Education program of Wake Tech. Afternoon 

or night classes are held in Wake Forest and East Wake 
High School. Call Ann Charles-Craft (556-6660) or Allison Smith (556-7630). 

FIVE MINUTES A DAY: Wake County Council needs volunteers to call an older 
adult at the same time each day to check on their 

well-being and follow through if not reached by phone. Six month commitment, 7 
days a week. Call Voluntary Action Center - 833-5739. 

W-F CRISIS CENTER 
NEEDS VOLUNTEERS: 

Volunteers are needed on Tues. and Thurs. from 8:30 a.m. 
to 12:30 p.m. to assist at the Wake Forest Crisis center 
on s. College St. across from Mackie Hall. Call Beth 

McLeod - 556-5660 or Mrs. Nines - 556-7144 for more information. 

WORKSHOP: How To Teach Conversational English To Children is a 
workshop offered by the International Ministry of Forest 

Hills Baptist Church on Fri., Sept 17 from 6:30 - 9:15 p.m. and Sat., Sept 18 
from 8:30 a.m. - 12:15 p.m. (includes continental breakfast). For information 
call Dee Froeber - 828-6161. 

THE ARTS COMMITTEE is searching for people who are interested in working 
in artistic ways to share one's faith. Contact Cynthia 

Miller Box 2534 as soon as possible for more information. 

MANDATORY MEETING: 
HALL MANAGERS: 

Hall Managers will have their monthly meeting in the 
special dining room of the campus cafeteria 7:30 a.m., 
Monday, Sept. 14. The focus will be plans for the fall 

retreat September 25-26 at Topsail Beach. 

MBTI WORKSHOP: The Chaplain will offer a workshop on "Worship, Spiritu-
ality and Type," on Mon.,, Sept. 28 from 7 - 9 p.m. in 

the Bethea room, and Appleby Chapel. Those who wish to attend must have taken 
the Myers-Briggs Type Indicator. The cost is $2 per person and space is limited. 
Contact the Chaplain's office if you are interested in attending. 

CARSON NEWMAN 
ALUMNI: 

Great Room. 

Bill Hild, president-elect of the Carson-Newman Alumni 
Association, will host a reception for all C-N alumni 
on Thurs., Sept. 17, 7:30 p.m. in the Broyhill Hall 

Come and enjoy some good orange and blue fellowship. 

SEMINARY WIVES: The Seminary Wives in Ministry will have an orientation 
meeting on Mon., Sept. 21 at 7:00 p.m. in the Broyhill 

Great Room. Special program, refreshments and fellowship will welcome new 
members. 

C.E.F. FELLOWSHIP: The Conservative Evangelical Fellowship presents Mrs. 
Ann Frazier on Fri., Sept. 18 at 10:00 a.m. Mrs. 

Frazier is a trustee of the Home Mission Board and will speak on the recent 
decisions of the HMB. She will also address some current political issues. 
Everyone is invited. 

"WOMEN IN THE 
ACADEMY": 

a year of study with 
lecture is sponsored 

Everyone is invited to hear Ann Neil address the topic 
"Women in the Academy," Fri., Sept. 18 at 10:00 a.m. 
in the Bethea room, Appleby. Ann recently returned from 

Rosemary Ruether at Garrett Evangelical Seminary. This 
by Southeastern Women in Ministry. 

ACADEMIC FREEDOM: Southeastern students for Academic Freedom will hold an 
organizational meeting Thurs., Sept. 17, 5:00 p.m. in 

the Bethea room, Appleby. All students who desire to promote academic freedom 
and integrity are invited. 
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